

Dear Business Owner,

Since opening our doors in 2013, Lake Forest Acute Care has been working to keep our community healthy. The current COVID-19 crisis presents many challenges to businesses and their employees. As more businesses reopen their doors over the coming weeks and months, we want to ensure that employers are equipped with the knowledge to keep their staff and our community healthy. We have been working closely with local essential businesses to screen and evaluate their employees for COVID-19 since before the stay at home order was issued. In an effort to continue to slow the spread of COVID-19 while getting people back to work, we would like to share our employee health recommendations and resources with all chamber members.

If you have any questions, need clarification, or are intrested in setting up an individualized occupational health program, please contact our office at 847-234-7950 and ask for our Occupational Health Department.

Stay Well,

Lake Forest Acute Care